LWB launches new application e-
platform for course registrations
under Continuing Education Fund

The Labour and Welfare Bureau (LWB) announced today (October 2) that a
new designated e-platform (www.cef.gov.hk) will be launched tomorrow (October
3) for course providers to submit applications for new or renewal of
registrations of reimbursable courses under the Continuing Education Fund
(CEF), and make post-registration amendments to course specifications.

The LWB has issued letters to all current course providers with
registered CEF reimbursable courses on the arrangements and reminded them
that only applications submitted via the new e-platform will be processed.
Course providers may visit the new e-platform or contact the LWB at 9865 0769
in case of enquiry.
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